
The Introduction chapter of this dissertation is being submitted for public 
release, even though it is essentially a homework assignment.  Therefore, out 
of an abundance of caution, even though the university advisor and 
committee have a right to see this unclassified, non-sensitive, work based 
only on published data, this Link is being blocked.  Risk-averse managers at 
the work-site, that pays my labor to do this work, do not want anyone seeing 
anything.  This misperception by my albeit generous workplace may be an 
over-reaction due to a recent spillage of international information from a 
different DoD component, or it may be due purely to internal office politics 
from people adverse to my getting funding to do this research. However, I am
bound to be asked if anything is published, and while this web site is 
probably completely unseen, it is possible for someone other than my advisor
and committee to see it.   Therefore, as ridiculous as it is to withhold the 
Introduction of the Dissertation from the University for which it is being 
written, please bear with me until I either get public release or have to quit 
the Navy in order to graduate.

Merci,

M<


